
  
 
 

SB ORDER NO.   7/2009 
No.25-10/2005-FS (Vol-III) 

Government of India 
Ministry of Communications & IT 

Department of Posts 
Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg, 

New Delhi-110001. 
 

Date:  27th July, 2009 
To, 
 

All Heads of Circles/Regions 
Addl. Director General, APS, New Delhi.8 

 
Subject:- Clarification regarding allowing part withdrawal from 

Workers Wage Account under NREG Act. 
 
Sir / Madam, 

 
This is with reference to this office letter of even number dated 

10.9.2008 (SB Order No.19A/2008) vide which copy of Gazette Notification 
No. GSR 611(E) dated 26.8.2008 was circulated regarding introduction of 
Workers Wage Account under NREG Act. 
 
2. Para 2 of the ibid order is modified as under:- 
 
“The part withdrawal is allowed in Workers Wage Accounts opened 
under NREG Act.” 
  
3. It is requested that this may be brought to the notice of all post offices 
immediately for information, guidance and necessary action.  
 
4. This issues with the approval of Member (Technology) 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 (Raj Kumar) 
ADG (Banking Services) 

Copy to:- 
1. Director (Fgn.Post & Mkt) O/o Pr. CPMG T..N Circle. 
2. Director of Audit (P&T), Delhi. 
3. All Directors/Dy. Directors of Accounts, Postal 
4. Director, Postal Staff College, Ghaziabad. 
5. All Directors, Postal Training Centres. 
6. DDG(VIG)/DDG(Estt.) 
7. ADG(BS)/ADG(Pension)/ADG(CB)/ADG(SBC) 
8. AD /Inspection/PF/Vigilance/Postal Accounts Section 
9. All Accounts Officers ICO(SB) 
10. All recognized Staff Unions and Associations. 
11. Min. of Finance (DEA) NS-II section, North Block, New Delhi. 
12. PS to Member (T) 

 
 


